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Thursday 17 March 2022

Dear Parents

Re: Rescheduled Maths in the EYFS parent workshop: Wednesday 23 March 2022

This event has now been rescheduled for Wednesday 23  March 2022 at 2pm. Olivia, the EYFS lead

will be running an Early Years maths workshop for parents that will explore how we teach

Mathematics in Early Years, how you can support your child with their Maths learning at home and

the importance of Mathematical language.

The workshop will explore the following areas:

● An insight into the revised Early Years Framework

● How mathematics is taught in the Early Years

● Resources that we use at school to support mathematical  teaching and learning

● How to support your children at home with practical and real life opportunities in Maths

● The notion that all children can achieve in maths by promoting a growth mindset

Parents attending the workshop should drop their child off as usual and then make their way to the

round hall (by the main entrance).   If you would like to attend please indicate on ParentMail by 12.00

pm on Monday 21 March.

Thank you for your continued support and I  look forward to seeing you there

Best wishes

Rebecca Neale

Deputy Headteacher


